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Re: Computer Science Department Overseas PhD Scholarship (CSDOPS) 

Dear Ahmed 

The results of the CSDOPS 2007 competition for the University of Wales, Aberystwyth have now 
been finalised. I am pleased to inform you that you have been successful in securing one of our 
overseas PhD scholarship awards this year. This award will cover the difference between the Home 
(UK/other EU) tuition fees and the relevant Overseas (non-EU) tuition fees and is tenable for 1 year, 
subject to satisfactory academic progress. Your award will commence on 1 June 2007. 

If you wish to accept the award, please complete the enclosed decision form accordingly and return it 
to Dr Rhys Williams, Postgraduate Admissions Office before 15 June 2007. 
The address is: Postgraduate Admissions Office, University of Wales Abery stwyth Kin Street 
Aberystwyth, Ceredigion, SY23 2AX. 

The standard of this year' s CSDOPS competition was particularly high. To have been selected by the 
Department of Computer Science is a reflection of the esteem in which we hold your academic abi li ty 
and potential for research . I must congratulate you on your achievement. 

Although very prestigious, a CSDOPS award is only a partial studentship. It is however a significant 
element of any student's funding. I certainly hope that you will be able to secure additional funding to 
cover the remainder of the tuition fees and living costs. 

Yours sincerely, 

Professor Chris Price 
Head of Department 

E-mail: mta@aber.ac. uk 

cc Dr Rhys Williams 

¥11 unol fl pholisi dwyieithog Prifysgol Cymr11, Aberystwyth, mae croeso i chi ohebu il'r Brifysgol yn Gymraeg neu yn Saesneg. 
/11 accordance with tire bilingual policy of the U11iversity of Wales, Aberystwyth, you are welcome to correspond with the University in either Welsh or in E11glish. 




